

Sunday, January 6, 2012 The Epiphany of the Lord

Dear Friends in Christ,

On this Feast of the Epiphany of the Lord, I offer you my heartfelt prayers and warmest greetings. May the Lord Jesus, born for our salvation, bless you and your loved ones now and throughout the New Year.

With you I pray for the grieving families in Newtown and invite you to visit the <u>Archdiocesan website</u> to send a message and a pledge of prayers and good works for their intentions.

I am also sending a link to my <u>Christmas homily</u> which speaks about finding authentic joy and peace in time of tragedy and sadness.

Please continue to pray for me and count on my prayers throughout the New Year for you and your loved ones.

Faithfully in Christ,

+ Selliam L. Lou

Archbishop Lori

